BVS: Cancellation on list of shareholders participating the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019
On 25 Apr 2019, Bao Viet Securities Joint Stock Company announced Cancellation on list of shareholders participating the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 as follows:
According to the Document No 353/2019/BVSC-TH dated 22 Sep 2019 by Bao Viet Securities Joint Stock Company on cancelling the list of shareholders participating the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019, Vietnamese Securities Depository Center announced as follows:
Bao Viet Securities Joint Stock Company cancelled the list of shareholders participating the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019, record date: 14 March 2019 (Vietnamese Securities Depository Center announced the content about the implementation of right at the Notice no 369/TB-VSD dated 21 Feb 2019 by Vietnamese Securities Depository Center)
Reason: For Bao Viet Securities Joint Stock Company to have more time for the contents and other works so that the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 could be held successfully and carefully
Vietnamese Securities Depository Center informed the depository members to be aware and announce to the investors who depositing BVS shares at those depository members
